St. Peter’s Academy – Miss. Brownley’s Year 1 Weekly Newsletter
	Teacher: Miss Brownley.
TP: Mrs Peach, Mrs Wale & Mrs Cox.
	Homework Subject: 
N/A
	Date: 9/12/16


	This Week: 
Dates for the diary (final week of term):
· Christmas Dinner Day – Monday 12.12.16 (from 11:30am)
· Pantomime Visit – Wednesday 13.12.16 (school are providing a picnic-style lunch for this)

· KS1 and Reception Christmas Party – Thursday 14.12.16 (please send your child with party clothes in a named bag/dressed in their party clothes)

· Christmas Jumper Day – Friday 16.12.16 (casual bottoms/trousers/skirts)

It was lovely to see so many of your for mine and Miss. Fisher’s Parent’s Evenings. We hope you enjoyed the children in their Nativity on Thursday. We were really proud of them as I’m sure you were too. Next week is extremely busy so please ensure you have checked the dates for the diary listed above.
Diaries:

Thank you for your continued communication

	Homework:

Advent Task from Mr. Maddison: In addition to Mr. Maddison’s letter yesterday, we would like to add that it is perfectly acceptable for the children to draw a small picture of themselves carrying out their ‘kind’ act in the box for that day. 

	Wilford’s Diary:

“Thank you for your hospitality, Will D,” said Wilford.
This week Wilford is going home with Joe.

He will return back to school on Fri 16th Dec and he will go home with Sam for the Christmas break.
Wilford is our class teddy bear and each week he will go home with a different child. He will bring his diary with him so that your child can write, draw and include photographs all about their adventures together. There is a welcome letter from Wilford at the front of the book that you can read through with your child.

	Weekly Reminders:

Due to KS2 practising for their Christmas Carol Concert we will not be doing PE next week as we have given them our PE Hall slot. (An act of Christmas kindness ()
Tuesday – Tennis has now finished for the term and will resume in the Summer.
Friday – This week is the last Magical Maths (9.12.16) so the children will come home as normal on the last Friday of term (16.12.16).

	Homework due in: Kinder Advent Christmas from Mr. Maddison.


